Office of International Students & Study Abroad News

NEWS UPDATE!

A partnership between Dillard University and Brazilian higher education officials will bring
between 12 and 20 Brazilian students to Dillard this week to study for the next 18 months. The
agreement is part of the Brazilian government’s Brazil Scientific Mobility Program, as well as the
HBCU-Brazil Alliance, a new initiative spearheaded by President Obama to deepen academic
cooperation between Brazilian higher education institutions and American Historically Black
Colleges and Universities in the areas of science and technology.

The Office of International Students & Study Abroad Programs would like to welcome our
students from around the globe.

Join us Saturday and Sunday mornings for FREE yoga classes.




